
7th Annual Vera Lloyd Presbyterian Family Services  

Turkey Trot 5k and Family Fun Run 
 

You can change the lives of youth and families who need you! 

Improve the lives of children and families at Vera Lloyd’s campus  

by running in the largest 5k in southeast Arkansas! 

 

 

At 9 a.m. on Saturday, November 17th hundreds of runners and walkers will 

flock to Vera Lloyd’s Monticello campus (745 Old Warren Road) for this year’s 

Turkey Trot 5k. Funds raised will 

be invested in caring for boys and 

girls from all over Arkansas, ages 6 

to 21, either in foster care or leaving 

the juvenile justice system. 

Additionally, funds will go to 

assisting homeless and near 

homeless families in crisis re-

establish their lives through our 

new Families in Transition (FIT) 

program.  

Sign up at www.runsignup.com/vlturkeytrot 

 

 

About Vera Lloyd Presbyterian Family Services 

 

Vera Lloyd has cared for children, youth and families in need for over 100 years, 

since it opened as a day nursery in Monticello in 1910. Vera Lloyd provides boys 

and girls who have been abused, abandoned, neglected or adjudicated with a 

nurturing home environment where they can heal from trauma. On our 45-acre 

property, hundreds of youth and families every year are kept safe from abuse, 

learn living skills, reach treatment plan goals, improve their grades and create 

pathways to a successful future. 

http://www.runsignup.com/vlturkeytrot

